
Bass Highway - Duplication Between Hadspen Bridge and Deloraine 

Mr SHELTON question to MINISTER for INFRASTRUCTURE 

A Lyons resident in Westbury has requested a response from the Minister for 
Infrastructure to the following question: the Liberal Government announced a lot of 
road upgrades in the lead-up to the Tasmanian election earlier this year, including works 
on the Bass Highway. Can the minister please give a time frame for the duplication of 
the Bass Highway between Hadspen - or more accurately, Hadspen Bridge - and 
Deloraine, and how will this be completed with the $20 million that has been committed 
to it? 


